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ISSUE: MILITARY APPRECIATION 

The month of May is designated as National Military Appreciation Month.

It's an opportunity to show our appreciation and support for the sacrifices and successes

made by our men and women in uniform.  

Thank you for your service!

Read more here, here and here.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/military-appreciation
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https://www.nysenate.gov/newsroom/articles/thomas-f-omara/national-observance-100th-anniversary-americas-entry-world-war-i

